
I don't think a minimum of 10 doesn't go far enough.  

With G.fast coming soon and FTTP wanted by all then setting a minimum of 10 is too low.  

I think it is more important to bring back 'fttp on demand', and now to implement a 'fttdp 
g.fast on demand'.  

I know these cost a lot in places - but Ofcom and USO should come up with a workable cost 
formula to provide these services to all. If USO just states a minimum of 10 then that is 
something that the providers can use to NOT provide new technology service to a property, 
instead of making a service available to all.  

I also want to see an end to 2 tier exchange prices. I someone sells a service in one exchange 
a £XX then that should be the same for the whole country - this would effectively subside the 
worst off (which is good). 


